
Postal Employees 25 Year Club 
(A Council of the Terra Nova Chapter Heritage Club) 

 

Minutes of  meeting held at the Royal Canadian Legion, Blackmarsh Rd. on 

March 29
th

, 2023 

  
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted on a motion by John 

O’Toole and seconded by Ralph Wells. 
  

The following were in attendance: 

 

A. Abbott         P. Foote         N. Keough         B. Mullett         B. Thomson 

R. Anderson     B. Frizzell     G. Knight           W. Murphy       R. Wells 

G. Bishop         D. Hall           J. Mackey          P. Newell          

B. Coultas         E. Holmes     R. Mealey          J. O’Toole 

J. Flynn             D. Jardine      Y. Mealey         N. Rendell 

 

 

SICK REPORT 

 
Gord Sheehan. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with him. 

 

BEREAVEMENT REPORT 
 

 

Rick Stoyles;   Sherlyn Redmond;  and Louise Croft. 

Our condolences go out to all those concerned, and a moment of silence was 

held in their honor. 

 

 

RETIREMENT 
 

Allan Wyatt. 

We wish her a happy and healthy retirement. 

 

 

 

 



 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 
President Holmes presented the financial reports, which was accepted on a 

motion by El and seconded by Randy Mealey. 

 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
El informed the members that Jack McCarthy’s is renovating the old Post 

Office in Torbay and is looking for donations of memorabilia for 

decorations. 

El also stated that a donation from today’s meal will go to the Jimmy Pratt 

Kitchen. 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Our next meeting will be a BBQ meeting 

to be held on May 9th at 5:30pm. Your choice of meal is steak 

or chicken and the cost is $15.00 each, $10.00 of which will 

form a donation to a worthy cause. Please let us know of your 

attendance and choice of meal by no later than May 3
rd

 by 

calling either El Holmes at 709-753-4231 or Wayne Murphy at 

709-364-1263. 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at1:00pm. 
 

 

 

 

Wayne Murphy, 

Secretary 
 

 

 


